
                             

 

Akasaka Biz Tower, 5-3-1 Akasaka, Minato-ku, Tokyo 107-6332 JAPAN 

March 10, 2025 

 

Announcement of Organizational Changes 

In order to strengthen INPEX’s business framework to implement INPEX Vision 2035 and achieve 

net Zero by 2050, we are pleased to announce that INPEX will conduct a major organizational change 

effective April 1, 2025 (The reorganization was also disclosed on our company website on February 

17, 2025). 

 

As a result of this organizational change, the Logistics & IMT Division will be changed as follows: 

 

1. Change to the Logistics & Insurance Unit 

(previous name) Logistics & Insurance Unit 

(new name) Supply Chain Unit 

*Reorganized into an unit under the direct control of the president to strengthen functions as a 

division that carries out procurement and insurance arrangements for the entire company's businesses. 

 

2. Changes to the Information Management & Technology Unit 

(previous name) Information Management & Technology Unit 

(new name) Digital Technology Unit 

*Transferred to the Technical Headquarters (current Technical Division) to strengthen digital strategy 

implementation and technical support functions. 

 

We will make every effort to ensure that the smooth execution of business with our business partners 

will not be hindered. Thank you for your understanding and for your continued support. If you have 

any questions, please contact the following point of contacts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[For further information] 

Logistics &  IMT Division, INPEX Corporation 

Contacts: Akiyama (Logistics&Insurance related matters), Tatsumi (IMT related matters) 

Email: hisato.akiyama@inpex.co.jp; tsuneo.tatsumi@inpex.co.jp 

 

Yosuke Happo 

Senior Vice President 

Logistics & IMT Division, INPEX Corporation 
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